
TRI-TOWNSHIP CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL CORPORATION 
 

POLICY  
 

REGARDING  
 

PUBLIC COMPLAINTS 
  

            A complaint involving a particular school shall be handled within the school through the 

established channel of responsibility. If the complaint cannot be resolved at the level of the 

Principal, it shall be referred to the Superintendent or his/her designee.  

 

If the Superintendent and complainant cannot reach a satisfactory solution, the matter may, at the 

School Board's discretion, be heard at a regular board meeting. 

 

Adopted by the Tri-Township Consolidated School Corporation School Board this 10
th

 day of 

December, 2012. 

 

Reviewed and approved on April 21, 2016             


